
SPRING FORWARD  
FOR CHILD CARE
WEEK OF ACTION – MAY 10-17

Everyone benefits when parents can go to 
work knowing that their children are safe  
and well cared for. Parents benefit because 
they can take on better jobs and balance 
work and family responsibilities. Kids benefit 
because they have a safe place to learn,  
grow and play.

The labour movement is calling for a national 
child care system so all parents can count on 
quality child care when they return to work.

HELP US GET THERE.
Together with child care advocates,  
Canada’s labour movement will be part  
of a week of action from May 10 to 17;  
a week when we will celebrate child care as 
a public good and call for a system that will 
provide all families with high quality care  
at a fee every family can afford.

JOIN US! 
Let’s make this the last International 
Women’s Day without child care for all 
working families.

www.canadianlabour.ca/issues/child-care


